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March 7, 2012
To Whom It May Concern:

My name is Evelyn D. Hall and I am the training coordinator for E.R. Snell
Contractor, Inc. located in Snellville, Georgia.

Several years ago, I was searching for an additional source for NPDES Level 1A
training and re-certification. A colleague provided me with information on Luke
Owen’s NPDES Stormwater Training Institute. I decided to give them a try.

Mr. Owen’s organization provides comprehensive training schedules which offer
an outstanding range of class dates and locations. They also offer training online.
My experiences with the staff have been positive and I find them to be friendly,
efficient, professional and knowledgeable.

It is my pleasure to recommend them to you. Please call me or e-mail me with any
questions regarding my experiences with NPDES Stormwater Training Institute. I
can be reached at 678-344-4132 or ehall@ersnell.com.

Very truly yours,

£t O N\
Evelyn D. Hall
Training Coordinator

P.O. BOX 306 « SNELLVILLE, GEORGIA 30078 « TELEPHONE (770) 985-0600 « FAX (770) 985-2998
Grading ° Bridges ¢ Culverts ¢ Asphalt Paving ¢ Other Concrete Work



